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I support SB 1098. As an avid reader, prior teacher, librarian and school 

administrator, I’m currently a  parent and grandparent, I believe that it is crucial to 

maintain a broad range of reading materials for all of our students. We must continue 

to provide diverse books, curricula and other learning materials for use in our 

schools.  

Thank you. 


